School Council Meeting - Thursday 27th April 2017

Minutes
The school council discussions this week covered:
The children shared their class meeting’s views on what makes this school feel like a church school. They said
‘Open the Book’; crosses; blowing the candle out at the end of worship; Rev’d Margaret leading worship; Christmas
and Easter plays; saying the Lord’s Prayer; talking about God; things related to God.
Compliments:
‘We are excited about the learning we do in each lesson.’
‘We like the new lines on the pitch.’
‘School is really fun because every day we do something new.’
Complaints:
‘People don’t always put rubbish in the bin.’
‘We are waiting for playground lines at Mill Lane and we would like some relay race lines painted.’
‘The pavement by the parent shelter is uneven.’
We also asked the school council what they would like in a school prayer - these are their ideas:
‘Things we are grateful for like our health, clothes, food and water.’
‘Please help us to appreciate things more such as property and people.’
‘Please help us to play with each other.’
These will go to class meetings to discuss.

Class Meeting - Week Beginning Monday 8th May 2017
Agenda

1. How can we help remind children to put rubbish in the bins?
2. The line painting is happening in the summer holidays. Thank you for all your ideas.

3. What would you like to have in a school prayer? (First share with the class the ideas that the
school council came up with.)

4. Are there any other compliments or complaints the children would like to share?

5. Reflect: Invite a child to say a prayer to reflect the discussion.









